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Falls City Council acts on requests 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Council members approved two request for temporary street
closures when they met Monday evening.

The first for October 24 from 3 – 8 p.m. to close Stone Street from 18th to 19th
Street for a fundraiser for Jenny Strecker; the second is to close Stone Street
from 15th to 18th Street on November 26 between 5:30 and 8:00 p.m. for the
annual Home for the Holidays event which is to include a parade of lights that
will include a decorated motorized vehicle parade.

The council also approved a request to purchase a volleyball net system for
Prichard Auditorium for $4,600 to replace the current net that is more than 20
years old. 

The Council took no action on a request to approve a street indicator sign for
Victory Way.  The City does not own the street.  However, the Council directed
City Administrator Kevin Cluskey to discuss the situation with the EXCEL
Corporation to see if they would allow the City to place signage on their property.  
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